Dear legislators,

I'm emailing to voice my support for \$10.82 million for the implementation of the pilot planning grant housing begun by Act 186. I know several young adults with a developmental disability (relative, neighbor, friend) and they need your support for long-term, stable housing.

I support developing a pipeline for funding the annual development of stable, service-supported housing for adults with developmental disabilities. These young adults have a lot to offer our community and they deserve our help. Right now, many of them are supported by aging parents and I wonder what will happen to them when their parents can no longer support them. They need stable, service-supported housing so that they can continue to be part of our community when they no longer have the support of aging parents.

Thank you for supporting this important legislation.

Lisa Jones Burlington VT